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My daughter-in laws mother lives in Clarksville N.H. and would be
directly effected by this, the majority of locals seem to be against
it. The promise of jobs would only be temporary. Also this doesn't
lower electric bills because the power goes south. All you would be
left with is a scared landscape and dangerous ugly power lines
destroying the scenic area and hurting tourism!!  As they say in
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